Farmland Review Board
      June 25, 2020
The Farmland Review Board meeting was called to order on June 25, 2020 at 9:00 am.  Members present at the meeting were Kurt Schobert, Jason Brummel, Pam Gegenheimer, and Andy Nicoletti, Chairman.  Matthew Kellogg was absent.  Also present via zoom were Brenda Matherly from Illinois Farm Bureau and Scott Gryder, County Board Chairman.
Motion to reconvene the recessed meeting from June 15, 2020 by Kurt Schobert and seconded by Pam Gegenheimer, motion carried.  
Discussed the 2021 Farmland Values and if we want to appeal them.  Brenda Matherly discussed the formula and how the values are calculated.
Motion to withdraw the motion to appeal by Jason Brummel and seconded by Pam Gegenheimer, all voted yes, motion carried.  
Motion to approve the 2021 Farmland Values by Kurt Schobert and seconded by Pam Gegenheimer, all voted yes, motion carried.  
Motion to adjourn by Jason Brummel and seconded by Kurt Schobert, motion carried.  

